
The Acorns Primary & Nursery School 
‘Be the best you can be!’ 
www.theacornsprimary.co.uk 

Newsletter No. 35                                                                  

23.06.23  

 

 
#TEAMACORNS 2023-24 

Now the class letters have been provided to all 

parents, we wanted to introduce you all to  

     Miss J Underwood      &      Miss S Kaur 

 

 

 

We are delighted to be welcoming them both to 

#TeamAcorns 

 

 

 

We are delighted to be welcoming them both to 

#TeamAcorns 

 

 

HOUSE NEWS 
Well done to #HouseMalala for earning the most House 

Points last week! Super manners, well done.    

 

 

 

ASSEMBLIES THIS TERM 
 

Due to all of the exciting events we have going on over the last 

few weeks of term, Friday Celebration Assemblies will be as 

follows:  

30th June – Rec/KS1 Assembly ON but NO KS2 (Sports Day) 

7th July - Rec/KS1 Assembly ON but NO KS2 (Y6 production) 

14th – NO assemblies due to school events & Y6 returning   

21st – Leaver’s Assembly at 2pm for Year 6 parents only  

 

 

 

TEACHER STRIKES  
As with all previous teacher strike days, The Acorns will 

remain open for ALL pupils and no planned events will be 

disrupted. Please note, even if you have older children at 

other schools who are impacted by the strikes, Acorn’s pupils 

MUST be in school on these two days, 5th & 7th July.  

 

 

 

FOOD / MEAL SUPPORT & PRICES  
 

We are pleased that the Government have announced that 

they will continue to provide the £15 per week supermarket 

vouchers to those pupils in receipt of benefit-related Free 

School Meals during the 6-week holiday. If you are not 

eligible currently, but think you may be, please speak to the 

office who will give you a QR code to check!  

Unfortunately, due to the rise in food costs, our catering 

company have had to increase the price of a school meal, 

which means from September 1st, the new cost of a school 

dinner, will be £2.45 We are sorry to be adding this burden 

during these challenging times but thank you for your 

support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 

Tue 27th – Year 2 trip to Liverpool 

Wed 28th – Year 1 trip to Liverpool 

Wed 28th & Thur 29th – Y1 – Y5 Parent’s Evenings  

                                    and whole school art gallery  

Thur 29th – Butterfly Farm Trip all day  

Fri 30th – PM Sports Day (Rec to Y6) 

JULY 

Mon 3rd – Thur 6th – Extra swimming for some Y6 pupils 

Tue 4th – 9am or 2pm Anxiety Workshop for parents  

Wed 5th – Thu 6th – Year 2 to Tattenhall 

Fri 7th – 2pm & 5:30pm – Year 6 Production  

Mon 10th – Fri 14th - Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Wed 12th – PTA Summer Disco (Rec & KS1 then Y3 – Y5)  

Tues 18th – Caterpillars last morning (due to home visits) 

                   Whole school transition ‘moving up’ day  

Wed 19th – Butterflies last day (due to home visits)  

Fri 21st – 2pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly                                

                Finish for Summer!  



THE LAST SPACES IN NURSERY!  
We have a couple of places left in Caterpillars and Butterflies for September. If your little one has not yet 

got a place, or you know of someone in the community who would like one, please ask them to make 

contact with school and secure one of the last few places remaining!    

 

 

 

 

 


